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            Telephone (718) 796-8845 
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            Fax (718) 796-3320         
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        __________________________________________________________________________________________________
          
​​           
November 2017,

Dear Parents,

Please follow the procedures outlined below if you are applying to private schools and/or other schools for your child that require recommendations, transcripts, etc.

· All requests should be submitted to Donna Wilborne, the Pupil Accounting Secretary in the main office. She will attach the required paper work, transcript, report card and test history. She will then pass the recommendation request onto the teacher(s) and other staff members such as the Principal or Guidance Counselor.

· Each request should include a 8x10 manila envelope addressed to the proper school (s) with three stamps each.

· Since most schools request 2 years of report cards and the 1st quarter of the current year, 

please submit with your request for each school, a copy of your child’s report card from the previous year and  a copy of the 1st report card from November 2016.  
· Please indicate which teachers you want the recommendations to go to.

· Each request should include an 8x10 manila envelope addressed to the proper school (s) with three stamps each.
· If your request for a recommendation is sent to our staff electronically, and you need additional paperwork, again, please request this information from Donna Wilborne and supply her with an 8x10 manila envelope addressed to the proper school (s) with three stamps each.
  We will not accept any hardcopy  requests without envelopes with postage.

  All requests for teacher or staff recommendations must be submitted to the school no later than      December 1st. If we receive requests after this date, we cannot guarantee that recommendations will be submitted to the schools in time for consideration. 


If anyone has any questions please call me at 718-796-8845 ext. 1062. Thank you.

Florence Byrne

Parent Coordinator
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